
May 2024 EPS At-

tendance 

Target 

R— 93.7% 

Y1— 95.7% 

Y2—94.6% 

Y3—94.8% 

Y4— 96.1% 

Y5—97.1% 

Y6— 95.8% 

Overall attendance 

for the whole 

school for          

April was  averag-

ing at   95.6% 

This is just be-

low our target. 

Please help us to 

raise this  % by 

ensuring your  

child’s attendance 

is good or better. 

Is your child’s 

class 

“On time at  

10 to 9” ?  

School opens at 

8.40am when chil-

dren can go to their 

classrooms and get 

ready for the start 

of the school day. 

Please make sure 

that your child is in 

their class, ready to 

work by 8.50am at 

the latest.  

Happy Birthday  

to all our children who cele-
brate their birthdays in May 

Rec: Willow, Theo 

1: Lucas 

2: Nefeli 

3 : Sumeiyah, Cooper,  

4: Maddy, Asher 

5: Ruby, Sri, Elena, Aadhav 

6: Gracie,  

  

  

Term dates.  

 

Monday 6th May—Bank holiday  
 

Week beginning 13th May– Year 6 SATs 
 

Week beginning 27th May—Half Term 
 

Week beginning 3rd June—Year 4  - 
Multiplication Table Check   
 
Week beginning 10th June —Year 1  - 
Phonics Screening check   

Week beginning10th June—Year 2 
SATs 
Friday 12th July—Reports to parents   
 

Thursday 18th July— End of term starts 

Punctuality facts. 

Please help us to instil 

good attendance and punc-

tuality habits in all children 

by being at school on time 

for the first bell.   

The bell signals that chil-

dren should be sat on the 

carpet ready for register. 

We also politely request you do not make routine appointments dur-

ing school hours. 

Thank you for your continued co-operation. 



 

Allotment update 

With the fantastic support of parents, the school has been 

developing the allotment over recent months. 

Various local support groups have been on site to add 

more planters, remodel the pathways and repaint some of 

the structures.  

Thank you to our parent body who have been on site and 

supported much of this work. 

One of our parents helped us to secure a grant from local company Cummings of nearly 

£5,000. 

Another parent helped us secure a further grant of £2,000 from Toyota. 

Thank you also to the team at Xylem Water 

 

Warwickshire Wildlife Trust have been consulted and have 

advised us on how to spend this money effectively.  

 

This money will be used to redesign the pond area in the allotment and form an im-

portant part of school outdoor curriculum. 

We will: 

 Install a new pond and relocate the dipping platform 

 Turf area around the pond and 

 Install some more seating  

If you have any spare vegetable or flower plants 

you have grown please send them in, so we can 

get them planted out. 

Many thanks to everyone who has shown such commitment to 

develop this project.  

If you are greened fingered and would like to help maintain our 

allotment please get in touch.  We need you! 


